
 

 

February 26, 2015 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M         2015-005 
 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
   

FROM:  Sherry Helms, Registration Unit  
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: Commissioner’s Order Dated February 26, 2015 
 
 
On February 26, 2015, Ms. Julie P. Magee, Commissioner of Revenue, issued an order granting an extension 
for motor vehicle registrations and renewals due to be issued in February 2015.  The extension was granted 
due to courthouses and tax collection offices being closed due to inclement weather in the state.  The 
extension is granted through March 6, 2015. 
 
Please be advised that both penalty and interest is being waived for motor vehicle registrations, renewals, and 
ad valorem tax payments on motor vehicles through March 6, 2015. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


